
Attendance Matters – Be Here, Everyday, Ready, On time 

‘Where every day is an opportunity to shine’ 

Headteacher’s Message 

What a busy week it has been and a busy end 

to the term to come. I have thoroughly en-

joyed my first term with you and we have 

been very busy in school planning lots of new 

things. A huge thank you for all your contin-

ued support and feedback from parent surveys 

and helping with our new logo.  

Hopefully you will start see some new changes 

at Edleston in the near future. 

It was lovely to see so many of you at this 

week’s parent’s evenings, I hope you all picked 

up your ‘What’s my child learning this year?’ 

Please look out for our new website! 

I hope you all have a lovely Easter holiday and 

for our families celebrating I wish Eid Mubarak 

for when your celebration arrives.  

See you all on MONDAY 15th April at 8.35am. 

Miss G 

STARS OF THE 

WEEK 

Reception— Jacinta 

Year 1— Zofia 

Year 2— Joah 

Year 3— Nazahah 

Year 4— Zofia  

Year 5— Alex 

Year 6— Zdenko 

SUPERHERO ATTENDANCE 

WINNER 

A huge well done to  

Reception and Year 1  

who are the winners this 

week with 95%  

attendance!  

 

Perfect Punctuality 

Well done to the following  

classes with 100% perfect  

punctuality this week:  

Reception and Year 1 

TELLER OF THE WEEK 

Well done to 

Savannah in Reception Class 

who were chosen as our tellers this week for using a 

loud clear voice when announcing our  

‘Stars of the Week ‘ 

 

Key Dates: 

Monday: 

Celebration Assembly at 9am 

Wednesday: 

‘Wear a Hat Day’—donations to Brain Tumor  

Research and cake sale 

Easter Bingo— from 3.30pm 

Thursday: 

Church Service at 1pm 

School finishes at 2pm 



 

Edleston Primary are supporting raising awareness and   
fundraising for The Brain Tumour Society. This charity is   
particularly important to a number of staff in school who 

sadly have family members or friends affected by this disease. 
We would like to raise as much money as possible in a fun and 

happy way.  

'Wear a hat day' takes place on Wednesday 27th March. Come 
to school wearing non-uniform alongside a hat 
of your choice. On this occasion you can donate 

by clicking on the link on Dojo—or making a   
donation on the day. All money will be donated   
directly to the Brain Tumour Research Charity. 

Please remember school finishes at 2pm on Thursday. If you are attending church you 

may take your children home once our service has finished. All other children  can be 

collected from the school yard. Please make sure you have made arrangements to      

collect your child/children at this time. 

Easter Service –  

Thursday 28th March  

Our yearly Easter service 

at Union Street Church is 

fast approaching!  Families are welcome 

to come and join the service. If you wish 

to attend, please make your way to the 

church for 1.00pm where there will be 

seating available upstairs in the church.  

Parent’s Evenings 

Thank you to everyone who came 

to our parent’s evening on 

Wednesday evening, and we know 

some of you have made            

appointments if you could not 

make it. 

 
 Class  Attendance 

Reception 57% 

Year 1 73% 

Year 2 73% 

Year 3  80% 

Year 4 60% 

Year 5 70% 

Year 6 55% 

https://braintumourresearch.org/pages/wear-a-hat-day

